
Storm Water Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 
Winton Storm Water 
• John Mandarano confirmed that that tony spoke with Archbald and said that we 

will not be able to partner with them on the Winton storm water project because 
the Howell St line does not have the required capacity.  

• John had 2 options prepared, but we are asking for a hybrid of both of them. John 
will work on an update for the next meting. 

• Tony is meeting with DPW to assess the fixes required to the existing swales in 
Winton. 

Ward Street 
• The contractor doing the Ward Street project has the pipes, but John is 

confirming that they are the correct ones.  
• The contractor is still waiting for inlet boxes. 
1st Avenue (LaSalle Academy) 
• The committee reviewed plans for storm drains by LaSalle academy. The cost is 

around $75,000. This is a lower priority. 
Misc. 
• Jeff Smith discussed a proposed ordinance that would require developers to 

reduce storm water runoff by a percentage over the original when developing 
land over a certain acreage. 

 


